
#CiberCOVID19

Phishing

In view of the malware and disinformation campaigns generated by the coronavirus 
pandemic, we advice you to follow these recommendations:

Pay special attention to the emails you receive. You will not receive the 
coronavirus vaccine by email.
 
Avoid opening attached documents about COVID-19 in the emails you 
receive.  

Do not download unofficial applications to know the international scope of 
COVID-19.

Do not disseminate information that does not come from official sources. 

 Do not contribute to the dissemination of unverified content.

Do not share messages that could generate alarm in population.

Desinformation


